
What’s Happening Here?
Signalize Pedestrian Crossings  Improve Accessibility

 Clarify Traffic Movements Calm Traffic

NYC DOT will implement pedestrian safety improvements on 188th Street 
from Horace Harding Expressway to 69th Avenue:

•	 Signalize all legs of the traffic circle at 188th Street and 64th Avenue
•	 Expand median tips at the north, east, and south legs
•	 Install pedestrian island on west leg
•	 Add pedestrian crossings across south leg
•	 Upgrade all existing pedestrian ramps to be ADA compliant
•	 Install markings for two lanes through the circle in both directions
•	 Install left turn only lane on the northeast leg, which requires adjustments to  

the curbside regulations and oval configuration for traffic flow 

Implementation will begin May 2021
 Existing: 
 Traffic circle at 188th St.  
 & 64th Ave.

 Proposed: 
 Signalized traffic circle at  
 188th St. & 64th Ave. 
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For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


